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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 8:31 AM
To: 'jennifer.gillis@hklaw.com'
Subject: RE: Dockets 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU - Interested Persons Request

Good morning, Ms. Gillis, 
 
Per your request, we have added Mr. May as an interested person to dockets 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: jennifer.gillis@hklaw.com [mailto:jennifer.gillis@hklaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 4:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: bruce.may@hklaw.com 
Subject: Dockets 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU - Interested Persons Request 
 
Good afternoon: 
 
Bruce May with the law firm of Holland & Knight LLP is requesting to be listed as an interested person in Dockets 
20170235-EI and 20170236-EU.  Mr. May’s contact information is below.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  Thank you. 
 
D. Bruce May, Jr.  
Holland & Knight LLP 
315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 600 | Tallahassee FL 32301 
Phone 850.425.5607 | Fax 850.224.8832 
bruce.may@hklaw.com  

 

   
Jennifer Gillis | Holland & Knight 
Sr. Legal Secretary 
Holland & Knight LLP 
315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 600 | Tallahassee FL 32301 
Phone 850.425.5605 | Fax 850.224.8832 
jennifer.gillis@hklaw.com | www.hklaw.com  
________________________________________________ 
Add to address book  
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NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and 
do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client 
unless it contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If 
you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to 
preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to protect confidentiality. 




